
 
 

 
SEPTA AIRPORT RAIL LINE SHUTTLE BUS SUBSTITUTION 

 
Saturday-Sunday June 2-3, 2018 

 
SEPTA’s Airport Rail Line will be using shuttle bus service this weekend Saturday-
Sunday, June 2-3 between Philadelphia International Airport and 30th Street Station due 
to an off-airport improvement project. 

At the Airport, buses will pick up passengers at Zone 8 on the South Commercial 
Roadway between the train platforms and the baggage claims. Passengers will be 
dropped off on the Departures Roadway. SEPTA passengers at A-East baggage claim 
must walk to the Zone 8 location at B baggage claim. 

Shuttle bus service will transport passengers between the Airport’s baggage claim B, C, 
D and E and 30th Street Station beginning at approximately 5:17 AM on Saturday through 
12:17 AM on Sunday, and at these same times on Sunday through Monday, June 4. No 
service will be available between 12:17 AM and 5:17 AM. The train will not stop at the 
University City Station. SEPTA will provide additional shuttle bus service between 30th 
Street Station and University City Station. 

SEPTA Key Quick Trips, purchased from an Airport terminal prior to boarding, will be 
accepted for travel from the Airport on the shuttle buses. Conductors will be available at 
each boarding location to accept and validate the purchase. 

Shuttle bus schedules will be posted at the platforms at Terminals A-East, B, C/D and E 
and can be downloaded at www.septa.org/arsenal For more information, call 
215.580.7800 or follow on Twitter @SEPTA_AIR 


